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Comments: Due to the enormous scale and potential negative impacts to the environment and communities, |
ask that the Forest Service have an Environmental Impact Statement completed prior to any clear cutting and/or
thinning of trees in the North Fork Nooksack Vegetation Management Project. The Forest Service must fully
assess the consequences of losing the carbon sequestering potential of these forests for decades to come, as
well as, the negative impacts to water quality, loss of habitat and loss of compatible recreation. The Forest
Service should not construct any new or temporary logging roads, which by their design lead to invasive plants
migrating into the areas and potentially increases the risk of wild fires. Thank you.



